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Bewsey Lodge Primary School 
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Friday 2 February 2024 

Happy Birthday Rosa Parks 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

Happy birthday Rosa…..well actually, it’s happy birthday for Sunday as she was 
born on 4th February 1913 so she would have been 111 this Sunday. 

To celebrate, the children were invited to come to school today dressed in green 
as this is the colour of our Rosa house. This year we will celebrate the birthdays of 
all of our house namesakes and we will always try and organise a fun event that 
families and children from all of the houses can get involved in. For Rosa’s 
birthday, we are having a "design a t-shirt" competition. Because Rosa Parks was 
such an influential person in the drive for fairness and equality, we have asked 
the children to create a design for a t-shirt, based on the idea of "Dreams and 
Goals” – the themes being studied in Jigsaw lessons this half term. It could be 
their dreams and goals or it could reflect the life and/or dreams and goals of Rosa 
Parks.  Children will complete their t-shirt design in school during lesson time and 
then bring home copies of that design. The challenge is to then reflect this idea 
on a t-shirt made at home; the children could use an old t-shirt, school shirt or 
one that is now too small for them and bring it to school to take part in a fashion 
show next Friday 9th February. Class teachers will choose their favourite t-shirt 
and this will be announced in our ‘fashion-show’ assembly where children can 
parade their creations down our catwalk! From the class winners, Rosa House 
Captains will choose 1 overall winner and also select a handful of winners from 
the paper designs. There will be little prizes for everyone who designs a t-shirt on 
the day and masses of house points to win!  

Thank you to everyone who attended our school Book Fair. This is always a 
popular event and one which not only gives children the chance to pick up brand 
new books at bargain prices but also enabled us to purchase lots of lovely new 
books for our children to enjoy!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend everyone, Mrs E Williams 

Bewseylodge_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 

Want to know more about how 
you can best support your child 
with their reading at home?  

Don’t forget we have our 

Reading Drop in Sessions next 
week. 

 We will be answering any 
questions you may have as well as 
providing information about how 
you can best support your child 
with reading at home. 

The drop in sessions are as 
follows: 

Silver Class Reading Drop in 
Monday 5th February: 2.45pm-
3.15pm 

KS2 Reading Drop in Tuesday 6th 
February: 2.45pm-3.15pm 

KS1 Reading Drop in Wednesday 
7th February: 2.45pm-3.15pm 

Gold Class Reading Drop in 

Thursday 8th February: 9.00am-
9.30am 

We will be uploading any 
resources shared at the meeting 
onto the school website, so if you 
are unable to attend, you will still 
be able to access the resources. 
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Star of the week award winners 
Nursery - Abigail 

Nursery - Esme 

Red - Rowan 

Orange - Ibrahim 

Yellow - Lola-Rae 

Green - Nazeeha 

Blue - Umar 

Purple - Victoria 

Silver - Billy 

Gold - Logan 

Diamond - Cassie-Ann 

Jade - Hlvin 

Sapphire - Aariz  

Topaz - Jawaria 

Opal - Nate 

Emerald - Harrison 

Amethyst - Isma 

Congratulations to Harvey, Hussein and Harrison 
who have been awarded their pen licences.  

Congratulations to Jawaria & Summer who have 
received their Fountain Pens.  

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

These will appear next week 

**TEXT SERVICE ENDED**  

All parents/carers need to be set up to 
receive communication via School Ping. You 
will be missing important information 
without this, including letters and 
permission slips. If you need your login 
details printing please contact the school 
office. Thank you. 
Polite reminders:  

 

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their 
PE kit on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their 
classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

School Meals: Please ensure that all outstanding Parent Pay 
debts are cleared and remain this way every day. 

 School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid for in 
advance (KS2 only)  

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your 
child attends little links (before or after school) even if they 
are only going to be attending once. The forms are available 
at the office, thank you.  

 

Valentine’s Chocolate Raffle 
The School Council will be raffling a Valentine’s 

chocolate hamper to raise funds for some exciting 
upcoming events! 

It will be £1 a strip with tickets available 
 from Monday. 

Next Friday 9th February we 
finish for half term at 1pm 
there will be no Nursery 

afternoon session or Little 
Links. 
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